
 

 
24TH May 2022  
  
  
Dear Parent / Guardian,  
  
  
Re: Warhammer World Trip 20th July 2022  
  
  
Please find the details of the Warhammer World trip planned for Wednesday 20th July 2022 below.  We will be 
taking a group of students to Warhammer World in Nottingham to visit their exhibition centre and play games 
of Warhammer. Anyone is welcome, prior knowledge of the game is not required.  
  
The students will leave the school at 8am and travel by minibus to the site. At the site, students will be able to 
play a number of games of Warhammer and visit the exhibition centre and shop that are on site. We aim to 
return to the academy by approximately 6pm.   
  
The trip will cost £40, which includes the cost of a minibus, entry into the exhibition centre and use of models 
for the day. Students can either bring a packed lunch and drinks with them, or purchase food on site. If you 
consent for your son to attend the trip, please make a payment through ParentPay and complete the medical 
information and emergency contact details here also.   
  
Please note that any student who exhibits poor behaviour in the academy leading up to the 20th July, may be 
removed from the trip, a refund in those circumstances cannot be guaranteed. Places will be awarded strictly 
on a first come, first served basis and are limited to 14 students. The place is not reserved until payment has 
been received.  
  
  
Yours faithfully,  
  
  
  
D Southall  
Teacher of English  

 


